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Springs at Lilly Cache Creek: Photos & talk with community manager
1 message

Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@gmail.com> Wed, Jun 8, 2022 at 2:48 PM
To: lyn.nitz.m@will-scookswcd.org

Hey Lyn,

The community manager at the above property we discussed wanted to speak with me regarding the pollution situation.
Horizon, the contractor, has not shared any info with the property owner regarding my meeting with the city yesterday or
anything and she wanted to let the appropriate people know.

I took some pictures from the public portions of the parking lot. 

The worker, Billy, followed me around, confronted me and reasserted how I was not allowed on the property, let alone
near the trailer hidden in the corner to view the SWPPP sign. 

He also stated he doesn’t care what ILEPA and you specifically think and again told me to leave. 

And again referred me to a non existent legal department where non credentialed people can request access to the book.

The community manager is less than thrilled. 

Pollutants are not controlled nor are there adequate BMPs in place to minimize the likelihood they enter the street and/or
stormwater system.  
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--
Kind Regards,

Paul Pratapas
630.696.2843

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 01/03/2023




